
 
 
 
 

CGG Adds Second Azimuth to Northern Viking Graben 
Multi-Client Survey  

 
 
Paris, August 27, 2020  

CGG announced today the commencement of a new multi-client 3D survey in the Northern 
North Sea. The survey will provide a second azimuth over CGG’s existing Northern Viking 
Graben (NVG) multi-client 3D survey and extend into open acreage on offer in the UK 32nd 
License Round. 

The new survey will acquire approximately 2,000 sq km of additional data in an E-W direction. 
This new data will be processed together with the existing N-S data, using CGG’s latest velocity 
modeling and imaging technology, to produce a dual-azimuth volume. The added azimuth, 
together with CGG’s advanced processing, will specifically address and improve the imaging 
of multi-directional fault patterns prevalent in the region. Improved resolution will help resolve 
complex and marginal reservoir stratigraphy. 

Sophie Zurquiyah, CEO, CGG, said: “This new survey is the first in a planned multi-year project. 
Leveraging our strategic partner, Shearwater GeoServices, it draws on CGG’s extensive 
understanding of the Northern Viking Graben and builds on our 44,000 sq km of existing 
coverage in the Northern North Sea. Our superior imaging of the new data by our dual-azimuth 
processing experts will further de-risk existing fields and unlock the potential of new plays, near 
step-out opportunities, and stranded fields.” 

 

About CGG 

CGG (www.cgg.com) is a global geoscience technology leader. Employing around 4,600 people worldwide, CGG provides 
a comprehensive range of data, products, services and equipment that supports the discovery and responsible management 
of the Earth’s natural resources. CGG is listed on the Euronext Paris SA (ISIN: 0013181864). 
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